
                                                                                                                         
 

 

 

On Wednesday 8th March 2023 we will be celebrating World Book Day at 

nursery. Teachers and children are encouraged to dress up as a character from 

their favourite story book. 

Nursery will be themed with some of our favourite story books, providing a 

variety of exciting activities to explore.  

We will be collecting donations that will support the UK charity Books2Africa, 

who are committed to reducing environmental waste in the UK and improving the 

quality of education in Africa through the collection and distribution of books. 

Below you will find the following books we have chosen to theme our nursery; 

these have been a firm favourite with children this term. Please share these 

books with your children at home. You can find them on YouTube!  

 

Thank you for your support! 
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